
 

 

NOTICE OF LIQUOR LICENSE AVAILABILITY 

 

The City of Gillette hereby provides notice to interested persons that a Bar and 

Grill Liquor Licenses is available for issuance by the City of Gillette. The 

procedure for applying for each of the licenses has been established by City 

Council in a Resolution which was passed on March 3, 2015, and the details of the 

necessary procedure are available from the City Clerk, or from the website of the 

City. The necessary documents required of interested persons must be fully 

completed and submitted to the City Clerk in hardcopy at City Hall, 201 East 5
th
 

Street, Gillette, Wyoming not later than 4:00 p.m. May 1, 2015 if the proposal is to 

be submitted to Council for consideration. All interested applicants will be able to 

present their respective proposals to the City Council at a work session to be 

scheduled sometime after the May 1, 2015 deadline. The decision to accept 

proposals will be made by Council at a future regular meeting.  

 

      CITY OF GILLETTE 

      A Municipal Corporation 

 

      (Original signed by Karlene Abelseth)  

      Karlene Abelseth, City Clerk 

       

Dated March 4, 2015 

 

Publish 3T:   March 13, 2015, April 3, 2015, April 24, 2015 

 


